
Minutes of the U3A AGM held on the 10th May 2022
Waltham Abbey Town Hall. 10.15 a.m.

1. Apologies for absence – None
2. Minutes of the last AGM agreed
3. Helen read the Group Co-ordinators Report which was accepted
4. Helen read her Chair’s Report, which was accepted
5 Janet Cush read her Treasurer’s Report stating that her figures were in the Newsletter for all members to read and asked that member’s read them through.
6. The accounts had been examined by an Auditor and approved and will be reported to the Charity Commission by January 2023.Mike Teahan has stated that he will continue to audit our accounts in the future.
7. Election of Executive Committee – We have one new member coming on the committee, Carol Williams. Three members have left the committee, Carol Harper, Mary Maynard and Yvonne Leverett.
Helen thanked the committee for all their hard work in the past years and floral gifts were given out . Helen told the members that her term of office had now finished as Chair but she will stay on the committee and wished Amanda good luck in her new role as Chair.
The AGM  lasted about 20 mins.
The speaker was introduced and the morning continued. 

